- <Name>
- <Address>
- <Address>
- <Address>

Dear [First name],

Thank you so much for your special gift to WSHU, above and beyond your annual membership contribution!

Membership support like yours is by far the largest source of funding for WSHU. And, in uncertain times like these, your membership support is more important than ever to fund the news coverage you need, and classical music programs you love. *We truly and simply could not do any of this without you.*

Your additional support helps strengthen and broaden the foundation upon which *all* the programs and initiatives of WSHU are built. Your support puts great art, performances and music within reach of every ear... you help share the stories of the celebrated and the unknown... you inspire the child of today to become the musician or journalist of tomorrow... and you power vital news coverage, both local and national, that's more essential than ever in times like these.

And always, WSHU stays focused on its public mission to inform, educate and entertain the people of Connecticut and New York. *Your support is the fuel that makes this unique mission possible and powerful.*

Thank you,

Rima Dael

General Manager

P.S. Please find details of your gift below. On the back, there's important information on how to reach us, sign up for WSHU's e-newsletters, apply for a matching gift and more.

Gift Date: <date>

Gift Amount: <amount>

Thank You Gift(s) Requested: <Our records show that no goods or services were provided to you in exchange for this contribution.> or <Premium Description>

Fair Market Value of Thank-You Gift(s): <FMV>

Please allow 3 to 6 weeks for delivery.

Please retain this letter as your official tax receipt.

The IRS stipulates that a charitable gift is deductible only to the extent that it exceeds the fair market value of any thank you gifts you receive. WSHU is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization with tax I.D. of 06-0776644.